
I support SB 574.  Please vote yes!

SB 574 will have a positive impact for all users of Oregon roadways where motorcycling lane-sharing will be allowed.  It eases 
congestion for all vehicles, increases awareness of motorcycles, and gives motorcyclists another option to ride defensively and 
safely by giving the operator the right to make decisions on their road position and flow in relation to other traffic or road hazards.

Over the course of 25 years, I have observed the benefits of lane-sharing in other states that currently allow it, both as a 
motorcyclist and automobile driver.

Thank you for supporting SB 574.


